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Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Your Public Records Request
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Attachments: 2022-05-05 Renner Response to Carr.pdf

Anthony:
 
Our response to your Public Records Request is located online at the following link under the date of
your original request, 3/3/22: https://ago.vermont.gov/2022-vermont-attorney-generals-office-
public-record-act-requests-and-responses/   We had to divide the response into 10 batches of
documents, as our system can only support documents under 10MB in size.
 

I’ve attached a cover letter regarding these documents. (The cover letter leads the 1st batch, as
well). As the cover letter notes, this request called for documents that contain personal medical
information. We took great effort to redact these documents consistent with the Vermont Public
Records Act (PRA). To the extent we errantly failed to redact an item that should have been
redacted, we reserve the right to correct that error insofar as the correction would be consistent
with the PRA.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
Jamie
 
Jamie Renner
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street, Montpelier, VT 05609
Dir: 802-828-5947
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May 5, 2022 
Mr. Anthony Carr, Esq. 
Shaheen & Gordon, PA 
353 Central Avenue, Suite 200 
Dover, NH 03820 
By email to: acarr@shaheengordon.com 
 


Re: Your Public Records Request 
 
Mr. Carr: 
 
 On March 3, 2022, you submitted a Public Records Act request to my Office seeking 
“[a]ny and all documents referring or relating to Woodbine Senior Living, LLC and/or Spring 
Village at Essex, including but not limited to all documents relating to allegations of their 
violations of Vermont’s Consumer Protection Act and the Assurance of Discontinuance, as well 
as all communications.” Subsequently, as we confirmed via email exchange on March 30, 2022, 
you narrowed your request to correspondences between my Office and complainants regarding 
Spring Village at Essex. In that March 30th correspondence, I estimated that our cost in 
responding to your narrowed request would be $460. Your firm paid that estimate on March 31, 
2022. 
 
 We write to produce records in response to your request. Some of these records – 
specifically, personal documents, including those containing “medical or psychological facts 
concerning any individual” – have been redacted pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(3) and (7). If you 
feel information or records have been redacted in error, you may appeal to the Deputy Attorney 
General Josh Diamond at Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov. I hope the attached and above 
information is helpful to you. 
 
 I will follow up by separate email to address any reconciliation required with regard to 
your payment of $460. 
 
       Regards, 
  
       Jamie Renner 
       Assistant Attorney General  
Enclosures 
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